From: John Maciel

To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: September 24, 2013

Subject: FCC File No. 0051-EX-TU-2013

Message:

Dear Behnam,

Other than the transfer of control applications filed with the FCC Experimental Licensing Branch, no other
transfer of control applications are pending nor will be filed with other FCC bureaus related to the transfer
of control between Radant Technologies, Inc. and Communications and Power Industries LLC.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you need further information.

Best Regards,
John Maciel



